
Man injured in early morning Ladson gunfire
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Thursday, Dec. 22, 2022

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Charleston County Sheriff’s Office detectives are investigating a
Thursday morning shooting that injured a man in the Ladson area.

Deputies responded to reports of gunfire shortly after midnight in the 4400 block of Garwood
Drive in the Woodside Manor community. They found numerous shell casings and damage to a
home.

A man from the home suffered a superficial wound to the leg, possibly from glass debris caused
by the gunfire. He refused help from EMS and drove to Trident Medical Center for treatment.

Detectives are still working to determine the circumstances that led to the shooting. No arrests
have been made, and no suspect description is available. Anyone with information can call
CCSO at 843-202-1700 or Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.
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